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Galloway Township, NJ - Stockton University will offer a Technology Assistance Program on 
Thursday, Oct. 1 from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. at the Manahawkin Instructional Site, located at 712 E. 
Bay Ave. in Manahawkin.  

Participants are encouraged to bring personal electronic devices. Participants will learn to 
connect with family and friends through social media, and will be given an opportunity to ask 
questions regarding various features and applications of their devices. 

Space is limited, so please call 609-626-3883 to book a 30-minute, one-on-one session 
designed to help participants learn how to use their technology.  
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